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Randall R. Silber

Director of Planning

(804) 501-4602




June 22, 2007
Monte Lewis, P.E.



Joseph Plumpe, CLA
E.D. Lewis and Associates, P.C.

Studio 39
2116 Spencer Road



6416 Grovedale Drive, Suite 100-A
Richmond, Virginia 23230


Alexandria, VA 22310







Re: 
POD 20-06 Monument Square 








Lighting Plan Review


 

Gentlemen:

Please be advised that the planning review of the Lighting plan submitted for approval on, May 29, 2007, has been completed.  Based upon this review, the Planning Department has the following comments, which may delay the approval of your plans: 
1) The Division of Police has indicated that lighting levels do no comply with Illuminating Engineer Society of North America (IESNA) Standard G-1-03 - security lighting for multifamily dwellings.  They recommend a minimum illumination level of 1-foot candle: within parking areas and at building entrances and walks.  While we recognize that building mounted lighting will significantly enhance lighting levels, cut sheets and typical building lighting location plans have not been provided.  In particular, we are concerned with the lighting levels in front of Blocks: 7, 10, 12, 19, 20 and 23 and the parking areas adjacent to Block 10.
2) A maintenance agreement is required for poles located within the pubic right of way along Byrd Avenue, Wythe Avenue and Willow Lawn Drive.

3) Flood proof connections should be considered for fixtures in the flood plain along Wythe Avenue and Willow Lawn Drive.  

4) A separate landscape plan must be submitted for review and approval
If you have any questions, or if I can be of further assistance, please call me at 501-5920








Sincerely,









Michael F. Kennedy









County Planner

PARHAM AND HUNGARY SPRING ROADS / P.O. BOX 27032 / RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23273
PARHAM AND HUNGARY SPRING ROADS / P.O. BOX 27032 / RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23273

_858597797.doc













